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   Cowboys’ House was newly refurbished  

                               Report : Date       

Getting into September, it is getting hot in Leda. In spite of the heat, the mowing around the 

culture pond for Pacu and working on the development of the Taro field are continuing.    

Repairs and painting of the cowboys’ house are complete and it is again a comfortable place.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

               <Left> Mr. Mizuochi carrying the doors from the truck  

             <Right> Tosa-kun helped with the painting  

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

         <Left>The doors and window shutters have been painted sky blue. 

         <Right> The trim on the insides of the windows is painted a rich shade of green.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

  

        

 

                <Left>Taro plants, by the airport have multiple leaves.              

        <Right>The workers replanting young Taro 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  <Left>The painting was started in the workers’ house 

  <Right>September 21st, Mr. Nakai, a Lawyer and the special envoy, Mr. Seo visited Leda  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  <Left> It is the 1.5 Hectares (3.7 acres) of land for the culture pond  

  <Right> Olympo Airport is leveling the ground to enable operating in rainy weather. 


